
Working in partnership with Cambridgeshire

Constabulary to make our roads safer.

EYE COMMUNITY
SPEEDWATCH

Are you concerned about speeding drivers in

the village?

Eye Community Speedwatch team needs volunteers to

get actively involved in monitoring the speed of vehicles

travelling through our village. 

The Speedwatch scheme is a narional intiative to allow

volunteers to monitor the speed of passing vehicles

using a speed detection device. The volunteers record

the details of vehicles that are exceeding the speed limit and submit them to the

police, who will take appropriate action.

There’s no time commitment. We run sessions when we can, and it can only take

an hour of your time to attend. If you would like further information please call the

Eye Parish Council on 01733 222037 or email eyeparishcouncil@btinternet.com.

www.eyeparish.org.uk


